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Peggy Lynn, a nationally acclaimed songwriter and singer, will present a special Women&s and Gender Studies
Roundtable at 12:20 p.m. in Howell Hall on the Alfred University campus.

Her topic is “Music of the Suffragettes, and will combine a lecture and performances.

The Women&s and Gender Studies Roundtables are open to the public, free of charge. Light refreshments will be
served.


